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LYM/GBE          

 

4th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following the mock examinations that your child completed in November, we would like to 
offer your child the opportunity to attend a breakfast intervention group for History. The 
purpose of this group is to support your child to achieve their target grade.  

This will be a 30 minute bespoke intervention, which will focus on exam technique and 
skills.  The breakfast intervention will take place each Tuesday, starting 10th January 2023 at 
8.00am.and your child will be provided with refreshments during this session. This intervention 
is of the utmost importance and your child should attend. 

Should you wish your child not to be included in this intervention, please contact Mrs Murphy 
Assistant Head of Humanities via email lynne.murphy@she.e-act.org.uk.  Please include the 
reason why you do not want your child to attend. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Murphy 
Assistant Headteacher for Humanities  
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